
 
 

Information notice  
 

 
Object : COVID-19 - Maintaining services and preventive measures 
 
 
Kahnawake, March 23th, 2020 – Quebec Native Women (QNW) would like to inform 
you about the maintaining of its services and the various measures that have been put 
in place to respond to public health directives.  
 
In order to protect the health of our staff as well as that of our members and partners, 
we have decided to close our office located in the Kahnawake Business Complex 
building until further notice. We are also prioritizing teleworking for all our employees. 
Therefore, our team remains available to respond to various requests and to follow up 
on current files.  
 
We invite you to communicate with us using the usual e-mail addresses and the 
following telephone number: 450-632-0088.  
 
We will keep you informed of any developments in this situation.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. Please take care of yourself.  
 

 
 

Contact :  
E-mail : info@faq-qnw.org 
Telephone : 450-632-0088 
List of employees : https://www.faq-qnw.org/a-propos/  
Web site : https://www.faq-qnw.org  


